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Y6 Leavers¬ Sleepover: Friday 16 July 

Y6 Leavers¬ Assembly Friday 23 July from 2pm to 2.45pm 

 

Message from Mr OõRegan 

Laptops and Routers: If you received any IT equipment from school during the last lockdown to 

support your child with their learning, please may you return these school laptops and routers 

next week directly to the office.  

 

As you will be aware, we have had our first positive COVID -19 cases this year, three cases in 

total which has resulted in two class switching to learning online. For the parents and carers of 

these close contacts, we have sent a separate letter detailing the learning, including twice 

daily video calls using TEAMS. To minimise the impact of positive cases on the community, thank 

you for continuing to wear masks and socially distance on site.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 2 July 2021  



Love for our Libraries  

Following Henry's visit from the Library Service last week, our very own Mrs Kent decided it was 

high time that she too should have a library card and make the most of this fantastic service.  

She told us òI'm a very busy lady so I decided to register on-line" Mrs Kent told Mrs Williams. " It 

arrived within 3 days ...I was amazed! I canõt wait to get to the library to collect my books as 

that is one of the services that is offered!"  

To use this extremely valuable service, just go to https://new.eastsussex.gov.uk/libraries  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Blackbirds!  

Blackbirds celebrated achieving their 8 ping pongs balls and enjoyed their class treat of playing 

board games and team games today.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://new.eastsussex.gov.uk/libraries


Golden Bugs  

Congratulations to our glittering GOLDEN BUGS this week!  Your patience, perseverance and 

resilience with your reading will help you to make super progress across the CURRICULUM!  

 

Reception: Camryn and Roman  

Year 1: Jack and Jamie  

Year 2: Ezra and Fletcher  

Year 3: Yusriyah 

Year 4: Summer F 

Year 5: Yasra 

Year 6: Andrew  

 

Keep reading, keep smiling!  

 

Year 6 Leaversõ Assembly 

We would like to invite all parents/careers of the Year 6 cohort to the leaversõ assembly on 

Friday 23  July 2021,  subject to the government lifting Covid restrictions on July 19 .  This will take 

place in our school hall and begin at 2pm, lasting approximately 30 -45mins. Following the 

assembly, Year 6 children will be able to leave school with their parents/careers from the hall. If 

any parents/careers are not able to attend, the child will remain at school until their normal 

dismissal time of 3pm.  

With the unpredictability of the lifting of restrictions or for other reasons, if we are unable to host 

parents and carers on site, the assembly will move to be online via a TEAMS link and may have 

to change time. If this happens, we will notify you via ParentMail and provide the link for you to 

watch. In this case, children would still all be dismissed at their usual time of 3pm.  

We thank you for all of your patience and understanding with event planning this year.  

  

 

 

 

 

 



Visit to Hastings Fishermenõs Museum 

Here are some photos for you to enjoy...  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


